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Aoife Brennan

To: MINISTER@education.gov
Subject: Ref ITEM 69356

Dear Minister, 
 
At the March Lucan/Palmerstown/North Clondalkin  Area Committee meeting, the following motions was passed by 
the 
Members 
 

That the Area Committee will write to the Minister for Education request that Divine Mercy Junior & Senior 
National Schools be designated as DEIS schools, given the significant disadvantage that exists in the schools' 
catchment area. 

Any reply will be circulated to the members at their next meeting and will be available to the public as part of the 
minutes of the meeting. 
 
Kind Regards 
Aoife Brennan 
Traffic, Meetings, Road Safety, Public Lighting, Special Permits 
Land Use, Planning and Transportation Department 
South Dublin County Council, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24 
abrennan@sdublincoco.ie 

 


